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November 9, 2007
Mr. Joaquin L. Flores
General Manager
Aviation Services, Ltd.
   d.b.a., Freedom Air

P.O. Box 1578 
Hagatna, Guam  96932

Dear Mr. Flores:

This is in response to your October 5, 2007 letter (public docket No. FAA-2007-0050) petitioning the Federal Aviation Administration on behalf of Aviation Services, Ltd., d.b.a., Freedom Air (Freedom Air) for an exemption from § 121.313(k) of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (CFR).  This regulation requires a means for monitoring the area outside the flight deck.
We have reviewed your petition and determined that an exemption is not needed.  Freedom Air meets the flight deck door design standards to protect the flight deck. Freedom Air will keep the flight deck door closed and locked during flight, in accordance with the requirements of § 121.584, to provide a level of safety equivalent to the requirement to monitor the area outside the flight deck for the purpose of identifying persons requesting entry.

Sincerely,

/s/ James J. Ballough

Director, Flight Standards
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